
Directorate of City and 
Environmental Services 
West Offices 
Station Rise 
York 
YO1 6AG 
 
Tel:  01904 551550 
Ext:   01904 551550 
Email: planning.comments@york.gov.uk; 
 
Our Ref: 12/03385/FULM 
Your Ref: 
 
Date: 29 October 2013 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 

Application at: 
 

North Selby Mine New Road Deighton York YO19 6EZ  
 

For: 
 

Demolition of existing buildings and re-profiling of bunds and areas of the 
former mine, construction of an anaerobic digestion combined heat and power 
facility and horticultural glasshouse and associated infrastructure and works 
(reconsidered application following quashing of approval)  
 

By: 
 

Mr Richard Barker  
 

Type of Application: 
 

Major Full Application (13 weeks)  
 

 
 
You may recall that we wrote to you to advise that the above application had been approved by the 
Council on 14th May 2013. Following a legal challenge that decision has been quashed by the High 
Court and as such the application must be reconsidered by the Council.   
 
An addendum to the Environmental Statement has also been received from the applicant.  
 
If you have access to the internet, details of the addendum and the application can be viewed 
at http://www.york.gov.uk/planning and selecting the “View Planning Applications Online” option on 
the right hand side of the screen and Application Search using the reference number at the top of this 
letter.  If you would like to comment, it is important that you do so in writing before 19 November 
2013 to the above address.  You are advised to inspect the information to ensure you understand 
what is being proposed.  For technical reasons you will not be able to comment online, however you 
can still write or email to the above address. Please note that we are no longer able to acknowledge 
receipt of your comment. 
 
If you wish to visit our reception to view the file, please contact 01904 551550 to arrange a visit.  
 
Any views which we receive and take into account will be publicly available and may be copied by any 
member of the public.  Again, due to the volume of responses received to planning application 
consultation, it is not possible to respond in writing to individual points or queries raised in letters. 
 
If you have any queries on the above points, or the amendments proposed, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Hannah Blackburn  
Development Management Officer 
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